
David Gibian 
 
I urge Delaware River Basin Commission to continue the efforts to protect the Delaware watershed.
I fully support prohibiting hydraulic fracturing in the watershed and other strict regulations to
minimize the negative impacts, both environmental and economic, that fracking has on
Pennsylvania communities.

It is clear from newspaper reports that fracking & pipeline businesses skate as close to the edge of
regulation as possible. I strongly urge you to put in place and fully fund thorough and
comprehensive inspection and monitoring protocols.

Thank you for taking my comments into consideration. I do really appreciate the commission's
work on this important issue.
 


